
July 12, 2000

Mr. Ronald Coleman

Royal Electrical Construction Corp.
2050 Integrity Dr., S.
Columbus, OH 43209

RE: Letter of Recommendation

Ron,

II
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PMSI - Project Mentors
One Hundred Glenridge Point Pkwy
Suite 400
Atlanta GA 30342-1440
Telephone 404 459 3333
Facsimile 404 459 3330
www.pmsi-pm.com

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and Lloyd for all of your very hard
work and dedication to complete the Delta Air Lines new Main Communications Room
and Airport Renewal project at Port Columbus International Airport. Your superb efforts
were essential to complete the electrical work more than one full week ahead of the
contract schedule, which was only 60 days in total.

Yolir unwavering attention to detail to ensure that the electrical installation was correct
allowed us to start testing the UPS components in advance of many other locations that
started construction well before you did at Columbus. This is no small achievement, and
it has significantly aided the progress ofthe overall project consisting of28 locations
nationwide by allowing us to detect and resolve issues with Owner supplied equipment
and apply the lessons learned to other cities that are under construction throughout
Delta's system.

Our client, Delta Air Lines, is extremely impressed with both the quality and timeliness
of this project. I look forward to working with you and Royal Electric on many future
projects.

Sincerely,
PROJECT MANAGEMENT SERVICES, INC.

Ev~los Panousis
Proj ect Manager

cc: File CMH Contractor Corres.
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